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Lower Park Avenue Design Studio and Open House 

Please join us to welcome the Design Studio Participants   
 and share your thoughts and ideas about the Lower Park Avenue area 

 
July 7, 2015 – Park City, UT 

Park City Municipal Corporation is launching the Lower Park Avenue Design Studio to develop 
final concept plans for city-owned property in the Lower Park Avenue Redevelopment Area. 

The Lower Park Avenue Design Studio will take place July 13-16, 2015 at the Park City Library.  
To kick off the studio, a community open house will be held on July 13th from 5:30 to 7:00 PM at 
the Park City Library community room on the 3rd floor.  The open house is an opportunity for 
the public to meet the participants, provide additional thoughts about the area, and see the 
work space for the studio.  

In addition to the open house, members of the public can view the work in action on Tuesday, 
July 14th and Wednesday, July 15th from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM. The concepts developed during 
the Design Studio will be presented to the City Council during its work session on July 16th.  

This is an innovative approach that brings diverse professionals together to inform a feasible 
development approach for several properties owned by the city. The team includes local and 
regional architects, land planners, developers and transportation professionals. The Design 
Studio, which focuses on city-owned land, will be a catalyst for a long term redevelopment 
approach in Lower Park Avenue.  
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